
                                                                                  Szczecin, 27th February, 2025 

            
      

DEAR CUSTOMERS 
 
 
 
We would like to inform you that as of 1st April 2025 our Tariff will be updated. 
 
We would like to inform you that vessels which entered the ports within our 
pilotage area before 1st April 2025 will be charged for pilotage on the basis of 
actual rates regardless the date they will leave the port. 
 
Tariff Calculator on our web page will be updated accordingly after new Tariff 
will come into force. 
 
 
Board of Management of SZCZECIN-PILOT Ltd. 
 


